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Donald Kirkpatrick

From: Chase <ja-lerm@t-online.de>

Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2020 8:34 AM

To: dakirkpt@verizon.net

Subject: Chase Alert: Action Required

 

 

Dear Customer,  

Due to recent activities on your account, we placed a temporary suspension on your accounts. 

 

Our fraud prevention system flagged your account due to suspicious activity and we have 
limited your account access to your online banking until you review your personal security 
details. 
 
Please Verify Your Information Here to help protects your accounts. 
 
Thanks for choosing Chase Bank®. 

Sincerely, 

 

Online Services Team  

 

 

E-mail Security Infοrmation 
 

Email intended for: dakirkpt@verizon.net. 

 
If you're cοncerned about the authenticity of this message, please visit our fraud infοrmation page or call us using the phone number 
on the back of your card or accοunt statement. If you'd like to learn more about email security or want to report a suspiciοus email, go 
to www.chase.com and search for "fraud infοrmation." 

  

 


